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BOMAZEEN FUNDRAISER CANCELLED 

EAGLE BOARDS OF REVIEW 

COUNCIL OFFICE/SCOUTSHOP CLOSED 

  

---------------------- 

  

BOMAZEEN FUNDRAISER CANCELLED 

  

The Camp Bomazeen fundraiser scheduled for this Wednesday, Jan. 28 at the 

WatervilleWeathervane is cancelled. 

  

Reason: 

http://bangordailynews.com/2015/01/26/news/state/three-weathervane-restaurant-

locations-in-maine-to-close/ 

  

  

---------------------- 

  

EAGLE BOARDS OF REVIEW 

  

Message from Chuck Mahaleris, District Advancement Chair: 

  

Maine is anticipating blizzard conditions to hit our area tonight (1/26) and run 

throughWednesday morning (1/28).  If Augusta Schools are CLOSED on Wednesday, 

the advancement meeting for Eagle Boards of Review and Project Approvals scheduled 

forWednesday evening in Augusta will be cancelled.  All scheduled boards and project 

reviews will be moved to the February meeting at TRC on Gabriel Drive in Augusta.  If 

you need to have your board dooner due to age, travel or other issues, please contact 

Chuck Mahaleris at 400-9850 or cmahaleris@gmail.com. 

  

If Augusta Schools are only delayed, the BORs and PAs are still on for Wednesday.  If 

road conditions where you live are not safe.  Don’t come.  Please contact Chuck Mahaleris 

to reschedule. 

  

KV District is extremely large and conditions on the coast may be vastly different than in 

Jackman or Rangeley for example.  Safety first.  We have committee members all over 

the district and can even set up a project review or board locally when necessary to 

accommodate a scout.  Questions, again, contact Chuck Mahaleris. 

  

---------------------- 

  

COUNCIL OFFICE/SCOUTSHOP CLOSED 

  



Due to the storm, the council office and scout shop are closed on Tuesday, Jan. 27. 

  

  

---------------------- 

  

The next regular newsletter is scheduled for Wed. Jan. 28.  Please have your information 

into me by 6pm that evening for inclusion. 

  

YiS, 

Scott Bernier 

 


